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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 1 Sewing Workshop 
Wednesday 26th February 2.15 – 3.00pm 

As part of our current learning experience, ‘What Can We Learn About Our World from Stories?’ 
we will be making our own puppet as part of our Design and Technology work. 

We will be designing our puppets and decorating them to represent our favourite character from a 
traditional tale then making them into a hand puppet using our sewing skills. 

We would love as many parents/carers as possible to come and support us for the sewing part of 
the process, which will be great fun. No expert sewing skills will be required because we will all be 
learning together! 

Our ‘sewing workshop’ will take place on Wednesday 26th February at 2.15pm – 3.00pm in the 
Year 1 classrooms.  Please enter school via the main office to sign in.  If you are unable to attend, 
we will support your child. 

We are looking forward to as many of you as possible joining us.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards 

The Year 1 team 
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